
Dear Mr. Radu Demian, 

I wanted to thank you and The Risk Management Society for making the RIMS Scholarship 

possible. The support is tremendously appreciated, and I am grateful for the opportunity that you 

provide to RMI students like me.   

My name is Jason Vanhook and I am finishing my undergraduate degree this semester. I am a 

dual major with emphasis in Finance and Risk Management and Insurance, along with a minor in 

Economics. I currently have a 3.9 GPA and am pursuing the goal of graduating with honors. I am 

in great shape to do so and I cherish your financial help with achieving my goal. 

Currently, I am living at home with my parents in Fort Collins. I am also currently working my 

first internship at Virtus Rocky Mountain, a local insurance broker. On my off-days from class I 

have been working a security job part-time and exercising outside when the weather permits. I 

enjoy running and hiking the most. 

Even though I am not certain of my future, I am optimistic about the opportunities that are 

available for me in the Risk Management/Insurance scene. As of now, I plan to pursue a career 

in insurance upon my graduation. Once I graduate, I would like to live in Denver or Fort Collins 

to develop my professional career. 

Thank you again for making the RIMS Scholarship possible. I hope one day to financially assist 

students with goals of higher education in the same manner. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Jason Vanhook 


